
Dear state leaders, 

 

Our student staff was able to meet at college charge and we want to announce all of our current 

plans for Youth Retreat 2018. State Youth Retreat will be March 16-17 at Camp Pollock. The 

cost is $30 per person. Please have at least one male and one female adult to stay with your 

students. If not having an adult will hinder any students from attending, please let me know so 

we can attempt to make arrangements.  

 

We have confirmed our worship leader will be Josh Walker from Sunnyside Church. Our 

speaker and other activities are getting wrapped up this week. Please start promoting this event 

with your students. You will not need send any pre-registration money, just email me a list of 

totals the Thursday before, March 15 so I can get our rooms organized.  

 

Praying today for all of your services. You do matter. Your influence does make a difference. 

Lives are being impacted today that will better the kingdom today and tomorrow! 

 

Have a great weekend!  

 

-Rich 
 


